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CBP-2020-080270 Request Details

o O O O

Submitted Evaluation Assignment Processing Closed

Request Information

Full Name Mr. Daniel Wooster

Organization Palmer Biezup & Henderson LLP

Fee Category Commercial

Date Submitted 09/15/2020

Estimated Date 11/02/2020

of Completion

Final Disposition Undetermined
Description

(1) All records—including any policies, procedures, directives, interpretations, analyses, determinations, and explanations
—relating in any way to CBP Area Port of Philadelphia's decision to require the posting of private security guards at the
gangway of the Motor Vessel LMZ ARIEL (the “Vessel”), as set forth in the attached letter, during the Vessel's call at
Riverside Terminal on August 19-26, 2020; (2) all Forms I-259, Forms I-95, Forms |-184, arrival manifests, departure
manifests, arrival and departure records, crew lists, receipts for crew lists, and applications for visa waivers relating in any
way to the aforementioned port call; (3) all “ship intelligence cards” (Forms 1-419 or their equivalent) for the Vessel; (4) all
records of any communications between CBP and the U.S. Coast Guard relating in any way to the aforementioned port
call; (5) all records evidencing any authority conferred upon CBP to require the posting of private security guards at the
expense of a vessel on which CBP has ordered or will order that crewmembers be detained; (6) all records evidencing the
reason(s) for CBP’s requiring the posting of private security guards at the Vessel during the aforementioned port call; (7)
all memoranda of agreement between the U.S. Coast Guard and CBP regarding the posting of private security guards at
the expense of a vessel on which CBP has ordered or will order that crewmembers be detained.

Released Records

Download Title Size (MB) File Type Release Date

No records have been released yet.
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U.S. Customs and
Border Protection

August 14, 2020

Subject: LMZ Ariel

To Whom It May Concern:

The United States Customs and Border Protection Office of Philadelphia is requesting a
security plan to be implemented for the LMZ Ariel arriving at Riverside Terminal on
August 19, 2020 at approximately 0330 hours. The vessel security plan submitted, must
meet USCBP requirements prior to final approval. The requirement will be for two
unarmed guards positioned by the bottom of the gangway. You may contact Vessel
Central at (215) 596-1975 with any further questions.

Matthew Damiani

Supervisory CBP Officer
Customs and Border Protection
8506 Essington Ave Building C2
Second floor, Suite 17
Essington, PA 19153



